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Dear Colleague, 

 

We are pleased to invite representatives of your Parliament to take part in the plenary 

meeting of the LII Conference of Parliamentary Committees for Union Affairs of Parliaments 

of the European Union (COSAC), to be held in the Senate of the Republic in Rome from 30 

November to 2 December 2014, in the framework of the parliamentary dimension of the Italian 

Presidency of the Council of the European Union.  

 

May we kindly ask you to forward the attached letter from the Chairpersons of the 

European Union Policies Committees of the Senate of the Republic and the Chamber of 

Deputies, Sen. Vannino Chiti and Mr Michele Bordo, to the appropriate committees of your 

Parliament.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

                        Pietro Grasso            Laura Boldrini 

 

 

President of the Senate of the Republic   President of the Chamber of Deputies 

 


